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I am a third generation trapper here in Oregon. I strongly oppose this nonsense HB 

3390. I make my living in the winter from selling furs I legally harvest on my trapline. I 

also supplement my income  by my YouTube channel where I try to educate people 

internationally, to learn about wildlife management through trapping. This HB 3390 

would prevent me from being able to do that.  

 

For the State to think they can take away my right to provide for myself, and my 

family is absolutely appalling.  


